
Every day is an Open Day! 

Is your child starting school in September 2023? 

If your child is due to start school in September 2023, we invite you to visit us here at Kingsway!  

We would love to meet you, show you our school at a time that is convenient for you and answer any questions 

you may have. Please call the school office on 0151 638 5195 or e-mail  

schooloffice@kingsway.wirral.sch.uk to make an appointment. We can’t wait to meet you! 

We also have some spaces available for 2- 4 year olds in our Nursery and F1 provision. Please get in touch if you 

would like more information.  

Kingsway Primary School, Ashville Road, Wirral, CH44 9EF. www.kingswayprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

   

 


